From: Beth Barrett <Beth.Barrett@wesleyhouse.org>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 3:07 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Affordable Liveaboard Marina

| would like to write my strong support for the above project. As a CEO of the largest non-profit in Key West, | can
attest to the need of my staff to find affordable housing and the struggle to find such in the Key West area. We
rarely lose staff for any other reason but the lack of affordable housing. This creative option would add 30 more
homes that are greatly needed. | strongly recommend that this project be approved.

Sincerely,
AN Beth Barrett
o CEO

' :.:\ Woesley House .
) %) Family Services 305.809.5000 x.320 (office)
305.393.9050 (Cell)

305.809.5010 (fax) [Cover required]
1304 Truman Ave Key West, FL 33040
Confidential Notice: This Communication is intended for the use of the person to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged, confidential and

exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, (1) YOU MAY NOT READ, USE, COPY, DISTRIBUTE OR DISCLOSE THE
TRANSMISSION OR ANY INFORMATION CONTAIN THEREIN AND (2) PLEASE IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY THE SENDER THEN DESTROY THE TRANSMISSION.

Thank you.
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